
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Zoning Appeals of the Village of Waite Hill will 

hold a public hearing at 8:00 a.m. on September 3, 2014, in the Council Chambers of the 

Village Hall at 7215 Eagle Road, Waite Hill, Ohio. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to review a request a side yard setback variance which 

would permit the building of an accessory building for Mr. Raymond Leanza of 9790 

Smith Road.   

 

Information pertaining to the request is on file in the office of the Clerk-Treasurer of 

Waite Hill Village and said information may be viewed by those interested, Monday 

through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Village Hall. 

 

This notice is published pursuant to the requirements of Section 1129.08 of the Planning 

and Zoning Code of the Village of Waite Hill. 

 

      By order of the Board of Zoning Appeals. 

   

      Janet M. Mulh 

      Clerk-Treasurer 

      Village of Waite Hill 

 

Publish: Thursday, August 14, 2014 

   

 

 


